
 

 

 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

Hot weather - Don’t’ forget during this hot weather to ensure your children have applied sun cream at the start of the day. 

We have our hypo-allergenic SPF 50 sun cream in school for them to top up during the day. Please ensure they have a sun-

hat and water bottle and leave jumpers, cardigans and fleeces at home.  

 

Staff news - We are really pleased to share the news that Mr Rogers will be sharing the teaching of Owl Class with Mrs Mar-

tin from September. He will continue to cover Miss Jennings PPA on a Wednesday morning and teach in Owl Class on a 

Thursday and Friday. Mrs Whittle’s PPA will be covered by Mrs Pendle.  

 

Summer Fair - it is only two weeks until our Summer Fair on Friday 30th June. We would like donations of things for a tom-

bola - these items can be aimed at adults or children. Please send donations before Thursday 29th June.  Donations of cake 

on the day would be great too. There are lots of games and fun planned as well as a raffle with some brilliant prizes. A sign 

up sheet will be available on Tuesday if you are able to help.  

 

School Discos -Our end of year discos take place on Friday 7th July, again at the St Blaise Centre. Your child will bring home 

a letter on Tuesday with a reply slip for you to complete if your child would like to attend. There will be two discos as be-

fore: Squirrel Class 5pm-6pm, and Fox and Owl Class 6pm- 7pm. There won’t be any tickets issued, you will just need to re-

turn the rely slip with the money and your child will be added to the list. Tickets, which include a drink and a snack will cost 

£6.  

 

Outdoor Learning - The remaining dates for Year 6 outdoor learning sessions  are Wednesday 28th June, 12th July (in the 

morning due to sports day) and 19th July 

 

Don’t forget that there is no school on Monday, due to our INSET day.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Advance Dates 

Monday 26th June Leavers’ Service Chichester Cathe-

dral 

Wednesday 28th June—Concert St Paul’s  

Thursday 29th June GAS sports  

Friday 30th June—Summer Fair  

Wednesday 5th July—Transition day  

Friday 7th July—End of year Discos NEW DATE! 

Wednesday 12th July—Sports day (afternoon)  

Wednesday 19th July—reserve Sports day (afternoon)  

Thursday 20th July—leavers BBQ  

Friday 21st July - last day of term. End of Year and Leavers Service 1.30pm  

The Blue Letter: 16th June 2023  

 

 

 

Learning, Loving, Growing, 

Together with God. 

http://www.boxgrove.w-sussex.sch.uk/web  

Monday 19th June  INSET DAY 

Tuesday 20th June   

Wednesday 21st 

June  

Fox Class PE 
Year 1 and 2 Multi skills - children due 

back around 3.15pm  

Thursday 22nd  June  
Owl Class PE 

Squirrel Class PE 
 

Friday 23rd June   
Squirrel Class PE 

2.30pm Ukrainian families event  

http://www.boxgrove.w-sussex.sch.uk/web


http://www.boxgrove.w-sussex.sch.uk/web  

Achievers   

Well done everyone for all the hard work you put into your 

learning, as well as showing our school values in the way you 

behave around school and in lessons.  

 

Owl Class Trip to Chichester High School 

Owl Class went by bus this week to Chichester High School to take part in a science lesson about the heart. They 

had the opportunity to dissect a lamb’s heart.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Squirrel Class: Sebastian, Chloe, Ethan, Sienna, Emily and 

Alex 

Fox Class:  Xanthe, Jonathon, Mark and Freya 

Owl Class:  Oliver, Elodie, Lollie and Callum 

http://www.boxgrove.w-sussex.sch.uk/web

